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From The President’s Desk
Dear Members,

Very warm wishes to you all. As we entered the new year, the
first event celebrated in the club was 69th Republic day on 26th
January. As the tricolor had been unfurled and the members
sang our national anthem, patriotic fervor pervaded all over the
Club. After the formal ceremony, members wished each other
and then enjoyed a sumptuous breakfast.

February is going to be the most exciting month for the sports
lovers in the Club. The Sports Committee is all set to organize
‘The Waltair Club Sports Festival-2018’ from 4th February
onwards. Various sports competitions are going to be held for
different categories. Sports enthusiasts have already geared up
by starting their practice sessions. I take this opportunity to thank
all the members who have contributed for the betterment of
sports facilities in the club and the sponsorers who have come
forward to make this sports festival more exciting.

I am happy to inform that a super market ‘Club Mart’ has been opened in the Club and the
members are requested to avail the facility.

On the occasion of Ugadi eve on 17th March, we are planning to conduct a gold mega tambola
which is going to be first of its kind in the Club. The prizes are worth 1.2 kilos of gold and 9 kilos
of silver. Sale of tickets for Tambola will commence on 10th February at 5.15 pm. We are going to
have a lucky draw every week from 10th February onwards for four weeks in which each winner
would get 1 kilo silver. The remaining five lucky dips will be conducted on 17th March. Members
are invited to take part in this extravagant event on 17th March and try their luck in winning gold
and silver. Wishing you all good luck !!

With regards,

P.Phaneendra Babu

Committee Members

Sports Mr.S.Seetharama Raju 9866355377

General Services Prof. G.Seshagiri Rao 9949414114

Bar Mr.Chandra Kant N. 9849111102

Catering Mr.Srinivas Vytla 9849466099

Entertainment Mr.Umesh Kumar Gupta 9440192364

Library & Chambers Mr.M.A.Murale 9848146580

Ladies Committee Dr.Hema Yadavalli 9949485555

Managing Committee for the year 2017-2018
President Mr.P.Phaneendra Babu 7997488488

Vice-President Mr.V.Seetharamaiah 9849691188

Hony.Secretary Mr.K.Vamsi Kishore 9849166669

Treasurer Mr.V.Ravikanth 9441400007
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Tambola held on 20.01.2018

1st Prize Winner  - Mr.Dushyant Rathi (D-116)

1st Prize Co-Winner  - Mr.N.Ajit Madhusudhan (A-409)

Member Honour

Our Members Brigadier S.K.Aggarwal (Army Veteran) M.No.S-421
& Mr.V.Balakrishna Rao M.No.B-57 won cash prize, momento &
citation in Waltair Club Open Pair Bridge Tournament, during 59th
Winter National Bridge Championship held at our Club on 16th
December, 2017.

Super Market ‘Club Mart’ has been opened

in the club. Members are requested to

avail the facility

04.02.2018 Sunday Beer n Biryani with Tambola 12 Noon

09.02.2018 Friday Movie 6:30 PM

11.02.2018 Sunday Car Rally 9:00 AM

16.02.2018 Friday Movie 6:30 PM

23.02.2018 Friday Movie 6:30 PM

24.02.2018 Saturday Bumper Tambola 7:30 PM

Programmes for February, 2018

Inauguration of Club Mart

Obituary

We regret to announce the sad demise of
our senior member  Mr.K.V.Krishna Rao Naidu
(M.No.K-98) on 10.01.2018. May his soul
rest in peace.

Limited
Entries Only
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The much awaited Waltair Club Annual Sports Festival 2018 is being conducted from the 4th of February 2018 to the 11th of February 2018. Many
team games and individual events are being held as per the following schedule. Members are requested to take part and make it a grand success.
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Ugadi Eve Menu on 17th March 2018
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Inauguration of Composting Unit on 26th January 2018
Sri M.Hari Narayanan, IAS, Commissioner, GVMC inaugurated on site Composting Unit in the club on 26th January, 2018. Honorary Secretary

Mr.K.Vamsi Kishore, Prof.G.Seshagiri Rao and Mrs.Sandhya Godey were present at the inauguration.

A salute to the Republic

Big makeover for volleyball court

The 69th Republic day of
the nation was
commemorated by the
Waltair Club with due
respect and pride. On the
morning of 26th January
2018, at 9am, the
President of the Club, Mr.
P. Phaneendra Babu
unfurled the national
tricolour at a function that
was well attended. The
President addressed the
gathering and spoke of the
greatness of our
constitution. The function
was followed by a
sumptuous breakfast.

Mr.Gannamani Murali
Krishna Sesha - S-696

2 Lakhs

Mr.Srikanth Jasti
S-819
1 Lakh

Mr.P.Sridhar
S-520
1 Lakh

Our members who expressed their passion for sports by sponsoring
towards the renovation of volleyball court and giving it a new look.
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Aged to perfection !!

The First Senior Citizen Meet for the year 2018 was held on Sunday 7th January 2018 at 7.00 PM
at the Jubilee Deck.  The meet was to celebrate the start of 2018 as well as brining in Sankranti
festival which is celebrated in different forms all over India.
The attendance was great and the participation programme began with Dr.Dwaram Thyagaraj's brief
and crisp rendering and explanation of Annamayya Keertana's.  It was a great treat to hear about
Lord Balaji of Tirupathi from Sri Thyagaraj.  As per the practice two Senior Citizens were honoured.
Sri.A.H.N.Venkata Rao (V-009) and Shri C.L.Mittal (M-012) recalled their long and happy association
with Waltair Club. Ms.Nanditha and Mr.Anand took us all down the memory lane with old super hit
songs.
The music was so good that many senior citizens rocked the floor with swift movements. One of the
senior member’s wife did a solo dance to the song "pacha bottesina" a popular song from the hit
movie "Bahubali". Many of the senior citizens felt that there should be a "senior citizen committee" which
will take care of programmes and facilities for senior citizens.
An appeal to this effect has been signed by many senior citizens to be presented to the managing
committee. The friendship and affinity exhibited was warmer than the Bon Fire.  Special thanks to all
the Sponsors Shri.N.Subba Rayudu (S-454), Shri P.S.Prasad (P-15), Dr.N.Suryanarayana(S-41) and
Sri B. Bhanu Prakash Reddy (B-52)

Waltair Club Golf Cup 2018

WALTAIR CLUB GOLF
CUP 2018 was held on
20th and 21st January
2018 at East Point Golf
Club. About 150 avid
Golfers participated in
the tournament. The
winners trophies were
distributed on the 21st
January 2018 night by
the Managing Committee
at the Jubilee Deck,
Waltair Club.
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Staff Day - A day of appreciation

The Waltair Club staff day was celebrated on 26 January with lots of zest and fervour. The families of the staff
members look forward to this day because this is the day totally earmarked for their entertainment. The event
was started with fun games for children, men and women followed by loads of entertainment. The highlight of
the evening was Tambola which was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. It was followed by some foot tapping
music by professional singers. Mr. Ganta Srinivasa Rao, Honourable minister of HRD was the chief guest of
the evening. The managing committee and the committee chairpersons contributed an amount of one lakh
rupees towards the staff fund. Many prizes and awards were given to the staff in recognition of their valuable
services. All in all it was an action packed evening for the staff and their families.
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